
Mid-America Region Updates 
Very successful Fall Regional Meeting in September at Nationwide 
Children’s in Columbus, Ohio 
 89 were in attendance—PDs, APDs, Coordinators, and FDs 
 Guest speaker: 
  “Assessing Assessment: Do We Know What We Know?”  
 Eric J. Warm M.D., F.A.C.P.-Richard W. & Sue P. Vilter Professor of Medicine   
 Program Director, Internal Medicine-University of Cincinnati  
Two projects funded in 2014-2015 
 “Thermoregulation in the Preterm Infant and the Use of Simulation to Decrease 
 Post- Resuscitation Hypothermia”  
 Indiana University- Alana Barbato, MD (PGY-3) and Bobbi Byrne, MD- APD 
 “Assessment of Primary Care Anticipatory Guidance through the Use of an Observed 
 Structured Clinical Exam” 
 University of Pittsburgh- Allison Rometo, MD- (PGY-4- Chief Resident)  and Ana 
 Malinow, MD, MSHCPM- APD  
Will fund two $2000 educational research grants for trainees from the 
region again this year   
 Applications are currently under review 


	Mid-America Region Updates

